
To: SEC, Senate Officers, and SDSU Senate 

From: Mark Reed & Sherry Ryan, Co-Chairs, AR&P 

Date: 2/11/20 

Re: Information items from recent AR&P Meetings 

 

1/28/20 Meeting 

 

The committee reviewed the updated Scholars at Risk senate resolution and had no further edits. 

Committee members than discussed the next steps to changing AR&P’s name to UR&P as well 

as the inclusion of additional voting members to reflect new divisions within the university. The 

committee then discussed how to move forward with items from the annual agenda.  

 

2/11/20 Meeting 

 

The committee discussed the proposed 20/21 CSU budget and how this would affect base and 

one-time funds available for the 20/21 PBAC cycle. Stephen Schellenberg and Adrianna 

Martinez brief the committee on the timetable for the new curriculum software implementation. 

The committee discussed AR&P’s role in this process and what changes could be made to 

improve the curriculum approval process.  

 

   

 


